



Hello Parents,

This has been an amazing year. I can't believe that my first year as the second grade teacher is down to one week!

There are just a few days to remember for June. On Tuesday, June 5th we will have our final all school Mass for this year. The students need to be in dress uniform that day. Wednesday, June 6th is Field Day. Please make sure your

child wears his/her color shirt with PE shorts that day. The last day of the school year is Friday, June 8th. That will be a minimum day.



I want to say thank you to all of the parents who made this year such a wonderful year. It was such a big change moving from sixth grade to second but I felt so welcomed and loved by both parents and students. It was a fantastic year full of learning, fun, and growth. I am blessed to have been able to watch as this class has matured and blossomed this year. Thank you again and I hope everyone has an amazing summer! See you all as third graders!!

God Bless Always, Miss Betty

